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Brethren,            March 5, 2020 
 

  Greetings in the lovely name of our wonderful Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ. We hope and 
pray you all are doing well, and remaining faithful in the service of our glorious Lord and King. 

 
  February has been another exciting month on the Deputation trail! We were blessed to be able 

to present our ministry in 8 churches in Mississippi, Georgia, Tennessee, Kentucky, North Carolina, West 
Virginia, and in Canada. We had a few more meetings scheduled, but due to some weather issues, we had 
some cancellations. We took advantage of these services to visit with some supporting churches in the area 
and we had a wonderful time of fellowship and encouragement with some good friends.  

 
  We were also blessed to receive news of another supporting church this month. This new 

support means that we that we currently have 60% of our needed support committed. What a blessing it is 
to see the Lord continue to raise our support and get us ever closer to the day when we can depart for the 
country of Papua New Guinea. Please continue to pray that God will work in the hearts of 
churches and individuals to partner with our family and ministry, both prayerfully and 
financially, in the days to come.  

 
  We also have some especially exciting news to share this month. We recently found out that 

we are expecting our 5th child!! This new development is surprising and exciting, but we couldn’t be more 
happy. Our original plan was to depart for Papua New Guinea in September of this year, but since that is 
when the new baby is scheduled to arrive, we have decided to delay our departure until the beginning of 
December. Please pray for good health for the baby and Sheila throughout this pregnancy and 
as we continue to travel.  

 
  Next month, in April,  Sheila and I are scheduled to go to Papua New Guinea for a short two-

week visit. During this time, I will be meeting with some of the national pastors that we will be partnering 
with to start the Bible Institute, and I will be preaching a five-day special meeting for a church in Mount 
Hagen. We will also be working on some of the necessary paperwork we will need to submit for visas and 
such, and trying to gather as much information as possible regarding what will be required to live in Papua 
New Guinea. We plan to look at possible places to live as well. Please pray that this short trip to Papua 
New Guinea will be safe, fruitful, and productive.  

 
  The Lord has also faithfully allowed us to see our Setup Fund continue to grow this month. 

We were blessed to able to set aside another 10% of the $40,000 we are trying to raise. The Lord has 
continued to provide over and over again and we never cease to be amazed at His blessings.  

 
  Please remember us in your prayers as we continue our travels this month to present our 

ministry in churches in Georgia, Tennessee, South Carolina, North Carolina, Indiana, Ohio, Michigan, and 
Virginia. We have quite a few miles to travel and plenty of work to do, but by the grace of God, we trust this 
will be fruitful. 

To God Be the Glory,  
        Kenneth Seremak and Family 
 

 
 

 

 

CONTACT INFO: 
(843) 441-7789 

2227 Plantation Dr 
Beaufort, SC, 29902 

kennethseremak@gmail.com 

HOME CHURCH: 
Calvary Baptist Church 
256 Old Savannah Hwy 

Beaufort, SC 29906 
(843) 525-6426 

SEND SUPPORT TO: 
Word for the World 

P.O. Box 849 
Rossville, GA 30741 

(706) 866-8826 


